
Warwick Food and Nutrition Website Navigation 

 Warwick Food and Nutrition has a new website!  Please use these tips to help navigate the site.  Enjoy! 

What to look for on the home page -  

 Upper right corner – Mobile menu app – please download the convenient mobile app so you can check the 

menu anytime. 

  EZschoolPay direct link to deposit funds to your student’s account. 

Left sidebar-   

 Direct link to the meal application for completing on-line F&R applications to insure you receive meal benefits as 

quickly as possible. 

 Summer Meals link has information regarding food programs over the summer months. 

 Smart Snacks – information regarding snacks that are allowed to be served in schools. 

 Dietary Guidelines from USDA 

Menu tab –  

 “Going Green Menus” – Sign-up here to have the menu emailed 3 days prior to end of month. 

 Parent newsletter   

 Menus 

o Links for EZSchoolPay and Free and Reduced applications are included on the menu for your 

convenience. 

o Scroll over menu items for nutritionals.   

o Across top of menu 

1. Nutrients – carb count for our meals as well as a nutrition report card 

2. Special Meal accommodations – enter your allergies and items containing allergens will be 

crossed off in red. 

3. Print – save your printer ink and choose to print in black and white without images 

4. Choose any language for translation 

 Sidebar on the menu shows items that are available daily as well as descriptions of the meal plan. 

Prepayment tab –  

 A direct link to EZSchoolPay as well as information regarding payment of meals. 

Nutrition & Fitness –  

 Informative nutrition tidbits that will be updated quarterly by a registered dietician 

Nutrition Education tab –  

 Teaching tools for all grade levels and interactive nutritional activities for students. 

Contact us –  

 Staff and email link 

 Bottom of page - Employment opportunities – a link to Warwick HR employment page. 

Wellness tab –  

 Warwick’s Wellness policy and wellness information 

 

Thank you for visiting Warwick’s Food and Nutrition website.  We look forward to feeding your students throughout                      

the school year.  Thank you for your support of school lunch! 


